
Alfred University softball team�s doubleheader at Hartwick postponed
4/23/05

ONEONTA, NY The Alfred University softball team's doubleheader at Hartwick College, scheduled for today, April
23, at 1 p.m., has been postponed because of poor field conditions.The games have been rescheduled for Saturday,
April 30, at 1 p.m. AU is in action next on Tuesday, April 26, for a 3 p.m. doubleheader at Medaille College.


